
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
700 University Avenue, Toronto, Ontario   M5G 1X6                                                            Tel: 416-592-5419   Fax: 416-592-8519 
                                                                                                                                                                   barbara.reuber@opg.com 
 
 
 
November 9, 2009 
 
 
VIA COURIER AND RESS 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2009-0331 – OPG’s Comments on Other Parties’ Submissions 
on Board Staff Scoping Paper and Proposed Filing Guidelines 
 
Please find attached OPG’s comments on other parties’ submissions on 
the Board Staff Scoping Paper and proposed Filing Guidelines for 
OPG’s next payment amounts application. 
 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
 
Barbara Reuber 
 
 
Attach. 

Barbara Reuber
Director 

 
                                                           Ontario Regulatory Affairs 


